
 
 

 

Dear Patients, 
 
As the COVID-19 pandemic continues to evolve we are updating our processes 
and procedures to coincide with the current situation both nationally and locally. 
We, at Locust Family Dentistry, want to assure you that the continued health and 
safety of our patients and team members is our priority concern. To ensure your 
well-being as well as our employees, we kindly ask the following: 
 

 Please arrive for your appointment at the time of your appointment 
and not before 

 Please have family members remain in the car during your 
appointment if age-appropriate 

 Once in the clinical area, please wash your hands and practice social 
distancing. 

 We suggest that our patients wear face masks in and out of the 
building. 

 

Thank you for your understanding and well wishes to everyone from all of us at 
Locust Family Dentistry. 


